
 

 

Our Ref:  158 13 

 

 

15
th

 October 2013 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

‘Life Matters’ – A Scripture Union Retreat for Students in Year 7 

 

Students in Year 7 will be participating in a retreat day organised by Scripture Union and staff at  

St. Margaret’s Academy.  The Life Matters Programme includes workshops like ‘I matter; 

Communities matter; Earth matters; Relationships matter’. 

 

The event will take place on Friday 18
th

 October during normal school hours.  Students should arrive 

in school in their own clothes – uniform is not required. 

 

I hope you will agree that this is a wonderful experience for your son to participate in.   

 

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at school.  Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mr R Lawton 

Assistant Principal 

 


